Date :11/1/2018 3:18:01 PM

From : "Jason McCrea"
To : "Yvette Whitaker"
Ce : "William Lambom" , "'Sergio Ibarra" , ""Heather Bleemers"

Subject : Re: ENV-2016-3177-EIR
Awesomne, Thanks again Yvette!!

On Thu, Nov 1, 2018 at 2:46 PM Yvette Whitaker <yvette.x.whitaker(@lacity.org> wrote:

Attached, please find the Fire Departments Recommendations for the

above listed Environmental Impact Report.

Feel free to call me at (213) 482-6811 should you need any additional
information.

Thank you.

Liability Notice™
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